
MINUTES  

Public Safety Commission Meeting  

July 2, 2020 

10AM 

Attendees:  Greg Bunch, Brian Kern, Rich Sullivan, Steve Smith (joined 15 minutes late 

due to Doctor’s appointment 

Call Meeting to Order  

Greg Bunch called the meeting to order at 10:00 am.  It was noted that a quorum was present. 

Agenda for the meeting was approved.  MSA (motion made, seconded and approved) 

Minutes of the May 13, 2020 meeting previously published were approved.  (I assume this 

happened) 

Public Comment: None 

Guests:  Mr. and Mrs. (Andrew and Lauren) Luecke presented their idea on establishing a Police 

Review Committee for the Township. 

Response from Police Chief Todd Taylor 

Old Business  

Chief Taylor reported that the MOCK Assessment for Police Department Accreditation would 

occur on August 10 and 11.  Finally, accreditation should occur before year-end. 

New Business  

1. Todd Taylor reported that they had had a community Q and A session at Harbert Park on 

June 30.  They plan to do others monthly during the year. 

2. Todd also reported on the need for an updated Daily System.  After discussion, a motion 

was made for approval to buy a new system.  Initial cost is $2500 with a recurring annual 

fee of $460.  Motion was made seconded, and approved.  (After the vote Greg Bunch had 

to excuse himself to go to another meeting.) 

3. Fire Chief Davidson reported on new Fire Fighters Carson Taylor and Tobi Klint. 

Open Discussion:  There was some further discussion about the suggested Police Review 

Committee.   

There being no further business, a motion was made, seconded and approved to adjourn at 11:52 

am. 

Respectfully submitted, Steve Smith, Secretary 

 


